
From:   Russ Herrell   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 28, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0838-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

FAA spectrum office coordination is still ongoing. TBD as to whether they will provide the required NG T
numbers. Applicant will follow up with FAA to determine their willingness to support.


